





February 27, 2009

Embassy of the United States of America Consular Section http://newdelhi.usembassy.gov New Delhi,

Mr. Inderjit S. Ahluwalia Attorney at Law The Ahluwalia Firm 50 San Fernando Street, Suite 900 San Jose, CA 95113-2415

Dear Mr. Ahluwalia:

Thank you for your e-mail inquiry of January 29, 2009, regarding the eligibility of beneficiary of immigrant visa application of the control
Please note that Mr. is eligible to benefit under the Child Status Protection Act (CSPA). A "Packet 4" information sheet will be sent to Mr. in the month of March along with the information informing him of the next steps at the address we have in our records. This packet includes the checklist of all the documents required for the interview along with the interview letter.
We hope this information is useful to you.
Sincerely,
Josh Glazeroff Visa Chief